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The Tectonic Plates are Moving!
From Nobel Prize–winning physicist P. J. E.
Peebles, the story of cosmology from Einstein
to today Modern cosmology began a century ago
with Albert Einstein's general theory of
relativity and his notion of a homogenous,
philosophically satisfying cosmos.
Cosmology's Century is the story of how
generations of scientists built on these
thoughts and many new measurements to arrive
at a well-tested physical theory of the
structure and evolution of our expanding
universe. In this landmark book, one of the
world's most esteemed theoretical
cosmologists offers an unparalleled personal
perspective on how the field developed. P. J.
E. Peebles was at the forefront of many of
the greatest discoveries of the past century,
making fundamental contributions to our
understanding of the presence of helium and
microwave radiation from the hot big bang,
the measures of the distribution and motion
of ordinary matter, and the new kind of dark
matter that allows us to make sense of these
results. Taking readers from the field's
beginnings, Peebles describes how scientists
working in independent directions found
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themselves converging on a theory of cosmic
evolution interesting enough to warrant the
rigorous testing it passes so well. He
explores the major advances—some inspired by
remarkable insights or perhaps just lucky
guesses—as well as the wrong turns taken and
the roads not explored. He shares
recollections from major players in this
story and provides a rare, inside look at how
natural science is really done. A monumental
work, Cosmology's Century also emphasizes
where the present theory is incomplete,
suggesting exciting directions for continuing
research.

Nano
New edition of a classic work on the history
of propaganda. Topical new chapters on the
1991 Gulf War, September 11 and terrorism. An
ideal textbook for all international courses
covering media and communication studies.
Considers the history of propaganda and how
it has become increasingly pervasive due to
access to ever-complex and versatile media.
Written in an accessible style and format,
this book has proven its appeal to the
general reader as the public becomes more and
more cynical of the manipulations of the
political sphere.

Catalog of Copyright Entries
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Dictionary of the English Language
Exhibiting Orthography, Pronunciation
and Definition of Words
New Self, New World challenges the primary
story of what it means to be human, the
random and materialistic lifestyle that
author Philip Shepherd calls our “shattered
reality.” This reality encourages us to live
in our heads, self-absorbed in our own
anxieties. Drawing on diverse sources and
inspiration, New Self, New World reveals that
our state of head-consciousness falsely
teaches us to see the body as something we
possess and to try to take care of it without
ever really learning how to inhabit it.
Shepherd articulates his vision of a world in
which each of us enjoys a direct, unmediated
experience of being alive. He petitions
against the futile pursuit of the “known
self” and instead reveals the simple grace of
just being present. In compelling prose,
Shepherd asks us to surrender to the reality
of “what is” that enables us to reunite with
our own being. Each chapter is accompanied by
exercises meant to bring Shepherd’s vision
into daily life, what the author calls a
practice that “facilitates the voluntary
sabotage of long-standing patterns.” New
Self, New World is at once a philosophical
primer, a spiritual handbook, and a roaming
inquiry into human history.
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Nano

Herald and Presbyter
Long before "nano" entered the vernacular as
an abbreviation for "nanotechnology," Rav
Berg was speaking and writing in spiritual
terms about this scientific concept, which is
basically "less is more" rather than "the
bigger, the better." That less physicality
can produce more power is a relatively recent
scientific discovery, but it is something
that kabbalists have known throughout the
ages. Simply put, it is the triumph of mind
over matter. Space will continue to be
reduced until there is nothing more between
us and the world around us. This lends
support for the notion that "we are all one,"
and by extension, to the credo "Love your
neighbor as yourself."

Effective Field Theories
A forefront Kabbalah teacher explores the
intersection between science, spirit, and
Kabbalah wisdom, in a guide that considers
the scientific concept of "less is more" in
spiritual terms that are based on a
philosophy that space will continue to
diminish around people until they become
united.
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The Brain from Inside Out
An engaging writing style and a strong focus
on the physics make this graduate-level
textbook a must-have for electromagnetism
students.

The History of the Christian Church
According to Eusebius & Philip Schaff
"The History of the Christian Church" is an
eight volume account of Christian history
written by Philip Schaff. In this great work
Schaff covers the history of Christianity
from the time of the apostles to the
Reformation period. "Ecclesiastical History"
of Eusebius, the bishop of Caesarea, was a
4th-century pioneer work giving a
chronological account of the development of
Early Christianity from the 1st century to
the 4th century. The result was the first
full-length historical narrative written from
a Christian point of view. It was written in
Koine Greek, and survives also in Latin,
Syriac and Armenian manuscripts.

A Mind Over Matter
This book is a broad-based text intended to
help the growing student body interested in
constructing and applying methods of
effective field theory to solve problems in
their research. It begins with a review of
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using symmetries to identify the relevant
degrees of freedom in a problem, and then
presents a variety of methods that can be
used to construct various effective theories.
A detailed discussion of canonical
applications of effective field theory
techniques with increasing complexity is
given, including Fermi's weak interaction,
heavy-quark effective theory, and softcollinear effective theory. Applications of
these techniques to study physics beyond the
standard model, dark matter, and quantum and
classical gravity are explored. Although most
examples come from questions in high-energy
physics, many of the methods can also be
applied in condensed-matter settings.
Appendices include various factoids from
group theory and other topics that are used
throughout the text, in an attempt to make
the book self-contained.

New Self, New World
The #1 New York Times Bestseller! Return to
the world of His Dark Materials--now an HBO
original series starring Dafne Keen, Ruth
Wilson, James McAvoy, and Lin-Manuel
Miranda--in the second volume of Philip
Pullman's new bestselling masterwork The Book
of Dust. The windows between the many worlds
have been sealed and the momentous adventures
of Lyra Silvertongue's youth are long behind
her--or so she thought. Lyra is now a twentyPage 7/28
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year-old undergraduate at St. Sophia's
College and intrigue is swirling around her
once more. Her daemon Pantalaimon is witness
to a brutal murder, and the dying man
entrusts them with secrets that carry echoes
from their past. The more Lyra is drawn into
these mysteries, the less she is sure of.
Even the events of her own past come into
question when she learns of Malcolm
Polstead's role in bringing her to Jordan
College. Now Lyra and Malcolm will travel far
beyond the confines of Oxford, across Europe
and into the Levant, searching for a city
haunted by daemons, and a desert said to hold
the truth of Dust. The dangers they face will
challenge everything they thought they knew
about the world, and about themselves. Praise
for The Book of Dust "It's a stunning
achievement, this universe Pullman has
created and continues to build on." --The New
York Times "Pullman's writing is simple,
unpretentious, beautiful, true. The
conclusion to The Book of Dust can't come
soon enough."--The Washington Post

Electronic Structure
From Egyptian wall paintings to the Venetian
Renaissance, impressionism to digital images,
Philip Ball tells the fascinating story of
how art, chemistry, and technology have
interacted throughout the ages to render the
gorgeous hues we admire on our walls and in
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our museums. Finalist for the 2002 National
Book Critics Circle Award.

Physics at Surfaces
A Mind Over Matter is a biography of the
Nobel-prize winner Philip W. Anderson, a
person widely regarded as one of the most
accomplished and influential physicists of
the second half of the twentieth century.
Anderson (1923-2020) was a theoretician who
specialized in the physics of matter,
including window glass and metals, magnets
and semiconductors, liquid crystals and
superconductors. More than any other single
person, Anderson transformed the patchwork
subject of solid-state physics into the deep,
subtle, and coherent discipline known today
as condensed matter physics. Among his many
world-class research achievements, Anderson
discovered an aspect of wave physics that had
been missed by all previous scientists going
back to Isaac Newton. He became a public
figure when he testified before Congress to
oppose its funding of an expensive project
intended exclusively for particle physics
research. Over the years, he published many
articles designed to influence a broad
audience about issues where science impacted
public policy and culture. Anderson grew up
in the American mid-west, was educated at
Harvard, and rose to the pinnacle of his
profession during the first decade of his
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thirty-five career as a theoretical physicist
at Bell Telephone Laboratories. Almost
uniquely, he spent many years working halftime as a professor at the University of
Cambridge and at Princeton University. The
outspoken Anderson enjoyed broad influence
outside of physics when he helped develop and
champion the concepts of emergence and
complexity as organizing principles to help
attack very difficult problems in technically
challenging disciplines.

The Catholic Encyclopedia: PhilipRevaluation
Do you overspend? Undersave? Keep secrets
about money from a spouse or family member?
Are you anxious about dealing with your
finances? If so, you are not alone. Let's
face it–just about all of have complicated,
if not downright dysfunctional, relationships
with money. As Drs. Brad and Ted Klontz, a
father and son team of pioneers in the
emerging field of financial psychology
explain, our disordered relationships with
money aren’t our fault. They don’t stem from
a lack of knowledge or a failure of will.
Instead, they are a product of subconscious
beliefs and thought patterns, rooted in our
childhoods, that are so deeply ingrained in
us, they shape the way we deal with money our
entire adult lives. But we are not powerless.
By looking deep into ourselves and our pasts,
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we can learn to recognize these negative and
self-defeating patterns of thinking, and
replace them with better, healthier ones.
Drawing on their decades of experience
helping patients resolve their troubling
issues with money, the Klontzes and describe
the twelve most common “money disorders” like financial infidelity, money avoidance,
compulsive shopping, financial enabling, and
more — and explain how we can learn to
identify them, understand their root causes,
and ultimately overcome them. So whether you
want to learn how to make better financial
decision, have more open communication with
your spouse or kids about the family
finances, or simply be better equipped to
deal with the challenges of these tough
economic times, this book will help you
repair your dysfunctional relationship with
money and live a healthier financial life.

Philip Eulenburg
Is there a right way to study how the brain
works? Following the empiricist's tradition,
the most common approach involves the study
of neural reactions to stimuli presented by
an experimenter. This 'outside-in' method
fueled a generation of brain research and now
must confront hidden assumptions about
causation and concepts that may not hold
neatly for systems that act and react. György
Buzsáki's The Brain from Inside Out examines
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why the outside-in framework for
understanding brain function have become
stagnant and points to new directions for
understanding neural function. Building upon
the success of Rhythms of the Brain,
Professor Buzsáki presents the brain as a
foretelling device that interacts with its
environment through action and the
examination of action's consequence. Consider
that our brains are initially filled with
nonsense patterns, all of which are gibberish
until grounded by action-based interactions.
By matching these nonsense "words" to the
outcomes of action, they acquire meaning.
Once its circuits are "calibrated" by action
and experience, the brain can disengage from
its sensors and actuators, and examine "what
happens if" scenarios by peeking into its own
computation, a process that we refer to as
cognition. The Brain from Inside Out explains
why our brain is not an information-absorbing
coding device, as it is often portrayed, but
a venture-seeking explorer constantly
controlling the body to test hypotheses. Our
brain does not process information: it
creates it.

The Bodhidharma Anthology

On the reciprocal agencies of mind and
matter, and on insanity. Lumleian
lectures
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Examines paranormal phenomena such as
poltergeists, psychokinesis, and mind
control.

More and Different
Journey Inside and Outside Yourself to
Develop Psychic Powers through Fascinating
and Effective Techniques The mind is a
powerful tool that, when properly focused,
can do amazing things for both your body and
the world around you. In Mind Over Matter,
Loyd Auerbach presents an impressive variety
of topics, including telekinesis, faith
healing, spirit communication, stigmata,
shamanism, firewalking, psychic attacks,
levitation, and more. This remarkable book
helps you develop your psychic abilities,
build your confidence and self-esteem, and
keep a responsible attitude as you learn to
psychically affect yourself and others.
You'll also explore how to: Ease your body's
ailments through mental health Investigate
ghosts and be at the center of a poltergeist
experience Improve your physical performance
by exercising your mind Move objects through
psychokinesis

New biographical series [afterw.]
Biographical series
The study of the electronic structure of
materials is at a momentous stage, with the
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emergence of computational methods and
theoretical approaches. Many properties of
materials can now be determined directly from
the fundamental equations for the electrons,
providing insights into critical problems in
physics, chemistry, and materials science.
This book provides a unified exposition of
the basic theory and methods of electronic
structure, together with instructive examples
of practical computational methods and realworld applications. Appropriate for both
graduate students and practising scientists,
this book describes the approach most widely
used today, density functional theory, with
emphasis upon understanding the ideas,
practical methods and limitations. Many
references are provided to original papers,
pertinent reviews, and widely available
books. Included in each chapter is a short
list of the most relevant references and a
set of exercises that reveal salient points
and challenge the reader.

Mind Over Matter
Musaicum Books presents to you this
meticulously edited Philip Schaff collection.
This ebook has been designed and formatted to
the highest digital standards and adjusted
for readability on all devices. Content:
"History of the Christian Church" is an eight
volume account of Christian history written
by Philip Schaff. In this great work Schaff
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covers the history of Christianity from the
time of the apostles to the Reformation
period. "The Creeds of Christendom, with a
History and Critical Notes" is a three volume
set in which Schaff is classifying and
explaining many different statements of
belief and articles of faith throughout the
Christian history. He deals with the history
of the creeds, starting with the Ecumenical
creeds, and moving to Greek and Roman creeds,
then Old Catholic Union creeds, and finally
to the Evangelical creeds and Modern
Protestant creeds.

The Wesleyan-Methodist Magazine

The Greatest Works of Philip Schaff
The author of the provocative works The
Emperor's New Mind and Shadows of the Mind
now presents a masterful summary of the
complex ideas presented in those books,
highlighting areas of research where he
perceives there are major unsolved problems
that strike at the heart of our understanding
of the laws of physics. Illustrated with
cartoons & diagrams. 3 tables. Copyright ©
Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.

A Beautiful Question
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A Very Stable Genius

Mind Over Matter

Modern Electrodynamics
"These original documents are crucial for
understanding East Asian Buddhist
development. Professor Broughton's analysis
of the material provides a new and refreshing
look at the tradition which was focused on
meditation and the ancient lineage of
Bodhidharma. . . . We can be grateful that
the translations are accompanied by a
detailed study that gives the reader access
to the social and cultural events of the
time."—Lewis Lancaster, University of
California, Berkeley

Intellect
Washington Post national investigative
reporter Carol Leonnig and White House bureau
chief Philip Rucker, both Pulitzer Prize
winners, provide the definitive insider
narrative of Donald Trump's unique presidency
with shocking new reporting and insight into
its implications. "I alone can fix it." So
went Donald J. Trump's march to the
presidency on July 21, 2016, when he accepted
the Republican presidential nomination in
Page 16/28

File Type PDF A Mind Over Matter Philip
Anderson And The Physics Of The Very Many
Cleveland, promising to restore what he
described as a fallen nation. Yet over the
subsequent years, as he has undertaken the
actual work of the commander in chief, it has
been hard to see beyond the daily chaos of
scandal, investigation, and constant bluster.
It would be all too easy to mistake Trump's
first term for one of pure and uninhibited
chaos, but there were patterns to his
behavior and that of his associates. The
universal value of the Trump administration
is loyalty - not to the country, but to the
president himself - and Trump's North Star
has been the perpetuation of his own power,
even when it meant imperiling our shaky and
mistrustful democracy. Leonnig and Rucker,
with deep and unmatched sources throughout
Washington, D.C., tell of rages and frenzies
but also moments of courage and perseverance.
Relying on scores of exclusive new interviews
with some of the most senior members of the
Trump administration and other firsthand
witnesses, the authors reveal the forty-fifth
president up close, taking readers inside
Robert Mueller's Russia investigation as well
as the president's own hap-hazard but
ultimately successful legal defense. Here for
the first time certain officials who have
felt honor-bound not to publicly criticize a
sitting president or to divulge what they
witnessed in a position of trust tell the
truth for the benefit of history. This
peerless and gripping narrative reveals
President Trump at his most unvarnished and
Page 17/28

File Type PDF A Mind Over Matter Philip
Anderson And The Physics Of The Very Many
exposes how decision making in his
administration has been driven by a reflexive
logic of self-preservation and selfaggrandizement - but a logic nonetheless.
This is the story of how an unparalleled
president has scrambled to survive and tested
the strength of America's democracy and its
common heart as a nation.

Reminiscences, Sermons, and
Correspondence Proving Adherence to the
Principle of Christian Science as
Taught by Mary Baker Eddy

Mind over Money

The Book of Dust: The Secret
Commonwealth (Book of Dust, Volume 2)
A witty, irreverent guide to the birth,
development, and state-of-the-art of the most
important theory in Earth Science. Written in
non-technical language, the book traces the
evolution of plate tectonics from its roots
in twentieth-century controversy, via the
1960s revolution and general acceptance of
the theory, to the realization that plate
tectonics is the process that makes the Earth
unique in the solar system and suitable for
life. Having subsumed earliertheories of
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continental drift and sea-floor spreading,
plate tectonics itself is now evolving into a
truly global theory of planetary circulation.
The book is aimed at the interested nonscientist, butwill be valuable reading for Alevel science and geography students and
first-year undergraduates.

Missionaries

Munitions of the mind
A core philosophical project is the attempt
to uncover the fundamental nature of reality,
the limited set of facts upon which all other
facts depend. Perhaps the most popular theory
of fundamental reality in contemporary
analytic philosophy is physicalism, the view
that the world is fundamentally physical in
nature. The first half of this book argues
that physicalist views cannot account for the
evident reality of conscious experience, and
hence that physicalism cannot be true.
Unusually for an opponent of physicalism,
Goff argues that there are big problems with
the most well-known arguments against
physicalismChalmers' zombie conceivability
argument and Jackson's knowledge argumentand
proposes significant modifications. The
second half of the book explores and defends
a recently rediscovered theory of fundamental
realityor perhaps rather a grouping of such
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theoriesknown as 'Russellian monism.'
Russellian monists draw inspiration from a
couple of theses defended by Bertrand Russell
in The Analysis of Matter in 1927. Russell
argued that physics, for all its virtues,
gives us a radically incomplete picture of
the world. It tells us only about the
extrinsic, mathematical features of material
entities, and leaves us in the dark about
their intrinsic nature, about how they are in
and of themselves. Following Russell,
Russellian monists suppose that it is this
'hidden' intrinsic nature of matter that
explains human and animal consciousness. Some
Russellian monists adopt panpsychism, the
view that the intrinsic natures of basic
material entities involve consciousness;
others hold that basic material entities are
proto-conscious rather than conscious.
Throughout the second half of the book
various forms of Russellian monism are
surveyed, and the key challenges facing it
are discussed. The penultimate chapter
defends a cosmopsychist form of Russellian
monism, according to which all facts are
grounded in facts about the conscious
universe.

Reminiscences, Sermons, and
Correspondence

Bright Earth
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The Large, the Small and the Human Mind
A respected physicist presents a survey of
related discoveries, from Plato and
Pythagoras up to the present, that explore
how intertwined ideas about beauty and art
are with scientific understandings of the
cosmos.

Consciousness and Fundamental Reality
Why pause and study this particular painting
among so many others ranged on a gallery
wall? Wonder, which Descartes called the
first of the passions, is at play; it couples
surprise with a wish to know more, the
pleasurable promise that what is novel or
rare may become familiar. This is a book
about the aesthetics of wonder, about wonder
as it figures in our relation to the visual
world and to rare or new experiences. In
three instructive instances--a pair of
paintings by Cy Twombly, the famous problem
of doubling the area of a square, and the
history of attempts to explain
rainbows--Philip Fisher examines the
experience of wonder as it draws together
pleasure, thinking, and the aesthetic
features of thought. Through these examples
he places wonder in relation to the ordinary
and the everyday as well as to its opposite,
fear. The remarkable story of how rainbows
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came to be explained, fraught with errors,
half-knowledge, and incomplete understanding,
suggests that certain knowledge cannot be
what we expect when wonder engages us.
Instead, Fisher argues, a detailed
familiarity, similar to knowing our way
around a building or a painting, is the
ultimate meeting point for aesthetic and
scientific encounters with novelty, rare
experiences, and the genuinely new.

Mind Over Matter

Wonder, the Rainbow, and the Aesthetics
of Rare Experiences
Philip Anderson was educated at University
High School in Urbana, Illinois, at Harvard
(BS 1943, PhD 1949), and further educated at
Bell Laboratories, where his career
(1949-1984) coincided with the greatest
period of that remarkable institution.
Starting in 1967, he shared his time with
Cambridge University (until 1975) and then
with Princeton, where he continued full time
as Joseph Henry Professor until 1997. As an
emeritus he remains active in research, and
at press time he was involved in several
scientific controversies about high profile
subjects, in which his point of view, though
unpopular at the moment, is likely to prevail
eventually. His colleagues have made him one
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of the two physicists most often cited in the
scientific literature, for several decades.
His work is characterized by mathematical
simplicity combined with conceptual depth,
and by profound respect for experimental
findings. He has explored areas outside his
main discipline, the quantum theory of
condensed matter (for which he won the 1977
Nobel Prize), on several occasions: his paper
on what is now called the OC Anderson-Higgs
mechanismOCO was a main source for Peter
Higgs'' elucidation of the boson; a crucial
insight led to work on the dynamics of
neutron stars (pulsars); and his concept of
the spin glass led far afield, to
developments in practical computer algorithms
and neural nets, and eventually to his
involvement in the early years of the Santa
Fe Institute and his co-leadership with
Kenneth Arrow of two influential workshops on
economics at that institution. His writing
career started with a much-quoted article in
Science titled OC More is DifferentOCO in
1971; he was an occasional columnist for
Physics Today in the 1980s and 1990s. He was
more recently a reviewer of science and
science-related books for the Times (London)
Higher Education Supplement as well as an
occasional contributor to Science, Nature,
and other journals."

Cosmology’s Century
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"Neither Mason, a U.S. Army Special Forces
medic, nor Lisette, a foreign correspondent,
has emerged from America's long post-9/11
wars in Iraq and Afghanistan unscathed. Yet
war also exerts a terrible draw that neither
can shake--the noble calling, the
camaraderie, the life-and-death stakes. Where
else in the world can such a person go? All
roads lead to Colombia, where the US, with
its patented fusion of intelligence dominance
and quick-striking special operators, has
partnered with local government to stamp out
a vicious civil war and keep the predatory
narco gangs at bay. Mason, now a liaison to
the Colombian military, is ready for the good
war, and Lisette is more than ready to cover
it. For Juan Pablo, Mason's counterpart in
the Colombian officer corps, translating
reality into a language the Americans can
understand requires a cartoonist's gift for
caricature, but it's child's play next to the
challenge of navigating the viper's nest of
factions bidding for power, in the capital
and far out in the field. And if Juan Pablo's
view is dark, the outlook of Abel, a
lieutenant in the militia Los Mil Jesuses,
which controls territory in rural Norte de
Santander, a region on the Venezuelan border
where the writ of law scarcely runs, is
positively Stygian. Abel has lost everything
he loves in the carnage that for his entire
life has flowed unceasingly in this region,
where the lines between drug cartels,
militias, and the state are semi-permeable.
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It is Abel's cruel fate to find safety only
by serving a man he has come to fear and
loathe. Missionaries is an astonishment, a
novel of extraordinary suspense whose
central, unsparing drama is infused by a
geopolitical sophistication and a wisdom
about the human heart that would be rare even
in isolation. As Los Mil Jesuses make their
move to fill a power vacuum in Norte de
Santander, aided and abetted by the Colombian
military for its own reasons, the Americans
are made pawns of a game they don't even
begin to understand. The result is an
unfolding calamity that will leave no
character unscathed, and will echo across the
planet. A work whose accomplishment calls
forth comparisons to Joseph Conrad, Graham
Greene, and Robert Stone, Missionaries
ultimately stands apart as its own
electrifying new form of artistic reckoning
with the forces we have unleashed in our
world"--

The Sunday-school World
Physics at Surfaces is a unique graduatelevel introduction to the physics and
chemical physics of solid surfaces, and atoms
and molecules that interact with solid
surfaces. A subject of keen scientific
inquiry since the last century, surface
physics emerged as an independent discipline
only in the late 1960s as a result of the
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development of ultra-high vacuum technology
and high speed digital computers. With these
tools, reliable experimental measurements and
theoretical calculations could at last be
compared. Progress in the last decade has
been truly striking. This volume provides a
synthesis of the entire field of surface
physics from the perspective of a modern
condensed matter physicist with a healthy
interest in chemical physics. The exposition
intertwines experiment and theory whenever
possible, although there is little detailed
discussion of technique. This much-needed
text will be invaluable to graduate students
and researchers in condensed matter physics,
physical chemistry and materials science
working in, or taking graduate courses in,
surface science.
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